

Department of Psychological Medicine Women's and Children's Hospital North Adelaide, 5006 Australia

September 9 2014

James Shannon Chief Medical Officer GlaxoSmithKline 980 Great West Road Brentford, Middlesex TW8 9GS United Kingdom

Dear Dr Shannon

Re: Submission of reanalysis of Study 329

In accordance with our contract with you, I enclose a copy of a proposed publication arising out of our reanalysis of Study 329, submitted to BMJ last week.

We welcome any comments that you may have.

Yours sincerely

Jon Jureidini

On behalf of the Study 329 RIAT team

jon.jureidini@adelaide.edu.au